Aaron Tark Principal



Ann Steger Assistant Principal

West Friendship E.S. 12500 Frederick Road West Friendship, MD 21794

> P: (410) 313-5512 F: (410) 313-5514

Web Site: http://wfes.hcpss.org/

School Hours: 9:15 a.m. - 3:45 p.m.

June 19, 2015

From the Principal's Desk

HAVE A SPECTACULAR SUMMER!!

Mrs. Steger, the entire staff, and I wish all of our students and families a safe, relaxing, and wonderful summer vacation. We hope you have many opportunities to relax, and remember to read, write and practice your math skills! Have a super break and we look forward to seeing everyone on Monday, August 24th!

The following are *free on-line resources* that we highly recommend for students:

• HCPSS Family Mathematics Support Center offers resources for k-12 students. Go to http://hcpssfamilymath.weebly.com/, and click **Elementary Math.**



XtraMath offers math fact practice for students in grades 1-5 who have already learned specific strategies and need practice to become more fluent.
Go to http://xtramath.org/ and click **Get started for parents**.



• TenMarks offers a free, individualized summer math program for grades 1-Algebra 2. Students take a diagnostic assessment and parents can set custom rewards to motivate their children. Go to https://www.tenmarks.com/consumer/signup and complete the Quick, Easy Registration box.



As always, please do not hesitate to contact us should you have further questions. We welcome the opportunity to support you in engaging your child in summer math learning and fun!

Follow us on Twitter: @hcpss WFES It's fun!

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Thursday, August 20 Kindergarten Parent Orientation – 3:00 p.m.

Friday, August 21 Open House – 2:45 to 3:30 p.m.

Monday, August 24 First Day for Students

School News

Report Cards & School Supply Lists

Final report cards for this year were mailed this afternoon. School supply lists for the 2015-2016 school year were also in the mailing.

News from the Band Room

Current Third and Fourth Grade students can now sign up for the 2015-2016 Band ONLINE! Go to www.amybejm.com to sign up! All returning Band students must sign up for Band for Fifth Grade, but are automatically placed into Advanced Band. Current Fourth Graders wishing to join band as a beginner in Fifth Grade should email the Band Director, Amy Syversen at Amy Syversen@hcpss.org so she can go over options for joining as a Fifth Grade Beginner. *Registration closes on September 1st!*

PTA NEWS

Box Tops for Education

Don't forget to keep collecting Box Tops over the summer months. Our first race of the new school year is set to be big! As always, thank you for your support of this program.